
Hello Families!

Happy September!

Welcome or welcome back to all my advisory
families

I am looking forward to having a wonderful
school year with all of you and your students. I
will be sending weekly emails which is where
you will find more important information than
I will post on here. This is more of just a
formality.

Feel free to email me with any questions
ncavaleri@csaschool.org

Please see the important dates.
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